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From the Office
It's hard to believe that it is already June.  There are many exciting events
planned this month here at Tecumseh including year end field trips and
outside play days.  Please remember to check the weather and dress
your student appropriately, ready to enjoy the warm temperatures. 
 Sunscreen, hat and a water bottle would be great!

Water Bottles Just a friendly reminder to students to remember to bring
a refillable water bottle to school. Our drinking fountains are now open
but we will continue to encourage students to use our water bottle filling
stations.
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Dates to Remember
June 8th - Day 5 and JK Registration Event 
June 10th - PA Day (no school)
June 16th - VIP (Grade 5) Graduation
June 21st - PLAY DAY (FDK and Grade 1) and National Indigenous Peoples Day
June 22nd - PLAY DAY (Grade 2, 3, 4)
June 24th - Grade 8 Graduation
June 28th - LAST day of Classes - Report Cards are sent home
 



A reminder that each morning before attending school your student
 must complete the Ontario Covid School Screener. 
https://covid19.ontario.ca/school-screening/ 

DOGS are not permitted on school property.  Please be respectful of each student's comfort level with
having dogs on the property during drop off and pick-up.  As the weather gets warmer we would ask that
you keep Fido at home.   

CELL PHONES & ELECTRONIC DEVICES:
All electronic devices, including cell phones, are not to be used while the student is on school property
before, during, or after school without the permission of school personnel and only for educational
purposes. Cell phones are to be kept in backpacks while at school unless the student has permission from
the teacher for educational use. When carrying a personal electronic device, it is the student’s
responsibility if lost, stolen or damaged. 

Kindergarten Registration
 It is not too late! If your child we will be 4 years old in 2022, Register here www.lkdsb.net/kindergarten.
We will be having 1 more spring FDK open house June 8 for our new to FDK Timberwolves.
Please call the school 519-354-2480 to book your time to visit.

School Screener

Medication
Medication: If your child needs prescription medication administered during school hours, please contact
the office for an “Authorization for the Administration of Oral Medication” form. It must be completed by
the parent/guardian and signed by a pharmacist or physician and forwarded to the principal every school
year. Updates to the school are required whenever the physician directs a modification of the prescribed
medication. We cannot administer any medications without this completed form. If your child is required
to have medication at school (EPI-Pen, inhaler), please contact the office so we can ensure that their
Individual Medical Plan is up to date and accurate.

A Friendly Reminder.....

 Allergy Alert!
 Please be aware that some students and staff have an allergy to nuts and to shellfish which includes
shrimp, peanuts, peanut butter, peanut oils, peanut bi-products, sesame seeds, and other tree nuts.
Exposure to these kinds of nut products – even trace amounts - could result in a life-threatening reaction. 

https://covid-19.ontario.ca/school-screening/
http://www.lkdsb.net/kindergarten


SUMMER FUN!

Need a BUS?


